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Fee increases may be necessary to improve our parks or to maintain them. Just because other
states have higher fees does not mean our state should try to ‘keep up’. If fees are needed to
maintain or improve our state parks that’s okay. Annual passes for residents are important to
me. If you need to raise the annual pass by 10.00 then do that but do not eliminate them.
Having an annual pass allows me to visit anytime during the year and not having to worry
about how long I will stay or if my visit can be a short visit when I have just a little time. I also
give an annual pass to another family in hopes it encourages them to get out without worry of
money.
Angela Adams
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